
March 31, 1993 

Gerald Tschida, Mayor 
Fort Ripley, MN 56449 

RE: Proposed Annexation 

Dear Mayor Tschida and Fort Ripley Councilmen; 

REtro~ ay 

MMa JUN 0 7 7993 

We the undersigned respectfully request to be considered for annexation 
into the city of Fort Ripley. 

Our adjoining properties would extend the city limits to the section road. 
Over the years we have done considerable business at the Fort Ripley 
Store, post office and liquor store and would like to be included in the 
Fort Ripley City Community. We presently have many of the same services 
of Fort Ripley such as Minnesota Power and Light, Otremba Disposal and 
George DeRosier's Plowing Service. 

As you are aware, the Brainerd Rural Fire Department is presently 
indecisive; therefore, we would feel more secure with fire protection 
from Belle Prairie or Little Falls Departments. 

Thank you for this consideration. 

Sincerely, 
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William and Leona Pearson 
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Michael DeRosier 
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Clarence and Faye Ne son 
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